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Staying Healthy 

NEWSLETTER 
What’s happening | Coming Soon | Messages and Reminders

It is the time of year when the 
weather begins to slowly change 
and we need to be mindful of well-
being and take care of our health. 

Please ensure your child sleeps well 
each evening - getting an early night 
aids extended periods of restorative 
sleep. Please be sure to focus on 
eating a healthy diet, rich with 
vegetables and fruit, and thank you 
for remembering that we do not 
allow candies in school. 

We may make an exception for 
Halloween, however!

Lesson Reviews  

Senior Leaders at BMH spend time in classrooms on a regular 
basis, popping in to see students and teachers in action across 
Pre School and Prep School. In addition to informal class 
engagements, School Leaders carry out formal lesson reviews 
with teachers and are enjoying doing so at this time. 

We are seeing dynamic lessons in the Pre School with excellent 
relationships, routines and learning environments supporting the 
development of our young students. In Prep School we are seeing 
teachers encouraging critical thinking, building independence, and 
enriching language skills through structured and rigorous teaching 
approaches. Lesson reviews are one of the many ways that we 
ensure the quality of education at BMH and it is our pleasure as a 
leadership team to spend time seeing how our students are 
thriving as a result of our teachers experience and dedication.

Dates 

25 October: Reports sent home
26 October: Parent Teacher Meetings
31 October: Halloween
2 November: PD Day (no students)
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Halloween Coming Soon 

We trust you will all have received the letter sent in hard copy and by 
email this week about our Halloween plans for 31st October. We will 
host a parade in the morning for K2 - P5 children and welcome parents 
to join us after morning drop off to see the children's costumes during 
this parade time. 

We are encouraging all students (and parents wherever possible) to 
make homemade costumes this year, or at least include a homemade 
element. We will have special Halloween awards for the children with 
the best homemade costumes. We hope you enjoy the creative 
process!

Coffee Morning  

This week our K3 teachers 
hosted an outstanding Coffee 
Morning that was well attended 
by parents, focusing on Social 
Development in children of K3 
age. They discussed moral and 
social development as well as 
bodily awareness and asked 
parents to review a range of 
scenarios and determine if they 
felt the behaviour outlined therein 
was normal and developmentally 
appropriate or if it was unusual. 
This sparked many interesting 
discussions and the workshop 
was a truly collaborative and 
engaging learning experience. 
Thanks to all our parents who 
attended.

T h e n e x t C o f f e e M o r n i n g 
Information Session will be 
delivered by K2 teachers and will 
focus on learning and literacy 
routines in K2.

Date: Thursday 1st November
Time: 8:45-9:45am
Location: 4th floor Bamboo

Please keep an eye out for the 
invitations which will be sent 
home in advance of the event to 
K2 families.


